
READ HOW THE POST 62 LEGION FAMILY PARTNERS WITH
BORDERLANDS PRODUCE RESCUE

https://www.legion-aux.org/Blog/Arizona-American-Legion-Family-provides-produce-to

**********************************************************************************************************************************************************************

THE POST 81 LEGION FAMILY PARTNERS WITH MANY
BUSINESSES AND ORGANIZATIONS TO HOLD AN ANNUAL CAR

& BIKE SHOW TO PROVIDE TROOP BOXES

https://www.legion-aux.org/Blog/Arizona-American-Legion-Family-provides-produce-to


READ HOW THE POST 53 LEGION FAMILY PARTNERED WITH
OTHER COMMUNITY NON-PROFITS AND CITY RESIDENTS TO

CELEBRATE THEIR 95TH  ANNIVERSARY

American Legion post celebrates 95th year | News | westvalleyview.com

**********************************************************************************************************************************************************************

READ HOW THE POST 42 LEGION FAMILY PARTNERS WITH
THE SQUIRE HOTEL TO PROVIDE A CHRISTMAS WITH TREATS

AND SCARVES FOR CHILDREN AT 2 SCHOOLS

https://www.legiontown.org/volunteering/14065/american-legion-family-celebrates-children-
during-christmas-treats-and-scarves

https://www.legiontown.org/volunteering/14065/american-legion-family-celebrates-children-during-christmas-treats-and-scarves
https://www.legiontown.org/volunteering/14065/american-legion-family-celebrates-children-during-christmas-treats-and-scarves
https://www.westvalleyview.com/news/american-legion-post-celebrates-95th-year/article_a9706d96-229c-11ef-b16e-3f6804ba0217.html


THE ARIZONA GIRLS STATE FOUNDATION IS PARTICIPATING
IN THE 

FRY'S REWARDS PROGRAM

**********************************************************************************************************************************************************************

THE ARIZONA GIRLS STATE FOUNDATION RECEIVED A GRANT
FROM

COX CHARITIES
The American Legion Auxiliary Arizona 
Girls State Foundation is pleased to have 
been 
selected to receive a $5000.00 donation from 
Cox Charities. This marks the 28th year 
that Cox employees, through Cox Charities, 
have raised funds to help the communities 
in which they live and work. Since 1996, Cox 
Arizona employees have raised over $10.5 
million in grants for local Arizona nonprofits. 
This gift is part of $698,500 in statewide 
donations given to 125 local nonprofits this 
year, thanks to the generosity of 3,100 Cox 
employees in Arizona.


